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Final Plat for North Hills Subdivision
Details:  A final plat for North Hills Subdivision was submitted for approval, which includes 44 single-
family lots and is located at 27639 SE 15th Street. A notice of approval of the preliminary plat was
issued on July 10, 2013.

Presenter:  Robert Maul, Planning Manager

Recommended Action:  Staff recommends that Council move to approve the final plat for North Hills
Subdivision.
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